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C H I L H O W E E  B A P T I S T  

M E S S E N G E R  

See P. 4 for Guidelines 

for Messengers to the  

annual meeting of the 

Chilhowee Baptist 

Assoc.  

CBA Annual Meeting  

Oct. 18th  

Calvary Baptist Church 

RSVP for meal @ 

865.982.0499 o r 

info@cbalive.org.  Dead-

line to rsvp is  10/15 

before noon.  

134th Annual Meeting  

of the  

Chilhowee Baptist Association  

October 18, 2018 

Calvary Baptist Church, 100 S. Rankin Rd., Alcoa  

Opening Session 4:00 PM 

Dinner 5:30 PM, Evening Session 6:15 PM 

Please make your dinner reservations @ info@cbalive.org  or  

865 982-0499 by Oct. 15th  before noon.  

   

“Awake to Righteousness…”                    

1 Corinthians15:34 

 

 “AWAKEN 2019” is scheduled for September 22-25, 2019.  

The Church Health/Growth Team has been praying and laying the ground work for 

another tremendous gathering of believers from across our county for a time of 

refreshment and renewal.  Our focus for AWAKEN 2019 will be “ONE BODY>ONE 

PURPOSE”.  AWAKEN 2019 will again follow a four night, four location format 

across our association. God has led us to a dynamic group of preachers: 

Voddie Baucham, Charles Lowery,  

Adam Dooley, and Mike Blackaby 

An information packet has been mailed to each church with details 

about participating in AWAKEN 2019.  

Please contact the Associational office if you did not receive a packet. 

2019 
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C H I L H O W E E  B A P T I S T  M E S S E N G E R  

Greetings in the name of Jesus! We are now going into the 
fall season and new officers for the new year. I am always available to answer any ques-
tions you may have about WMU. 

Remember September is the time for Golden Offering for TN Missions. All of this offering 
stays in the State of TN. Please push this offering in your church. I think this is a very im-
portant offering. Until next time, May God Bless You! Kathy Neely  

   

CHILDREN/YOUTH BIBLE DRILL TRAINING 
Tuesday, September 11 

Broadway Baptist Church 
 2329 E Broadway Avenue 

Maryville, TN 37804 
6:00-7:30 PM 

 

                       Bible Drill Updates 
                        Promotional Ideas 
                        Make simple games 
                       Refresh skills & more 

 

Bring a sandwich. 
Drinks and dessert provided. 

RSVP by Sept. 5 
 

Contact Candy Macon  
865-803-3174 or rmacon@aol.com 

Or Susan Jones at 
865-384-0733, susiemariejones@gmail.com                                    

to RSVP or if you have questions 

 

 

W M U   

 

2018-19 

 GOLDEN OFFERING  

FOR TENNESSEE MIS-

SIONS 

 10% of everything a church gives through 

GOTM  comes back to the association of 

which they are a member, to assist in    

efforts in reaching Tennessee for Christ. 

Offering Resources are available at the       

Associational office. 

                         

April 14, 2019  

CBA Bible Drill  

East Maryville Baptist  

1150 Brown School Rd., Maryville  

April 27, 2019 

Regional/State Bible Drill  

Broadway Baptist  

2329 E. Broadway Ave., Maryville  
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F A M I L I E S  S E R V E D  

SERVICES   NO. OF FAMILIES           

Benevolence   12 

Blankets   39 

Clothing   235 

Diapers    12 

Food    686 

Toiletries   657 

Cleaning supplies  660 

Furniture   9 

School supplies were distributed on the 21st of July this year. We had planned for about 360 but 

only had appointments filled for 315. We distributed 271 backpacks and had 107 families present. There 

is an increased number of agencies and churches who are sponsoring school supply drives. Our thoughts 

are that we would be better served to find another need for our schools and begin to offer that next year. 

We are still in the process of praying and getting advice from the school systems to try to figure out what 

that need is. For our ministry, we are not just interested in placing the supplies, but sharing God’s Word. 

This will be a challenge in the upcoming year as we will probably not continue with the backpack distribu-

tion in the same way we have done in the past. Please continue to pray and we will let the churches know 

what we plan to do soon. 

Blankets will be a continuing need for our upcoming winter season. Please continue to bring new 

blankets throughout the month of October. Queen size can be used on most any size bed and is the most 

requested. 

Our Christmas Celebration will be on Dec 8th. This year we will continue to provide families with food 

boxes large enough for a good meal for the whole family. A letter with the contents for these boxes will be 

sent out by the 2nd week of September. We will continue to distribute snack bags for kids who will be at 

home during the winter break and may not have access to nourishing food items. Thank you so much for 

the donations and prayers that support this important associational ministry. 
 

 

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S  

Blanket Drive     Oct  2018 

Christmas Celebration    Dec 8, 2018 

Churches to bring food in Sep:  Stock Creek, Everett Hills, Kinzel Springs, Millers Cove, Old Piney Grove, Piney Grove, 

Six Mile 

Churches to bring food in Oct:  Alcoa First, Calvary, Central Alcoa, East Alcoa, Hillview, Meadowbrook, Grace Commu-

nity 
 

Serving Him Together 

Rick and Sue Myers 

B A P T I S T  C E N T E R  

 



N U R S I N G  H O M E  S C H E D U L E  
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C H I L H O W E E  B A P T I S T  M E S S E N G E R  

We need more churches to volunteer so contact Jeannie 

Cornett. If your church cannot fulfill  the scheduled time 

please call Jeannie Cornett, CBA Nursing  Home Director 

@982-3936. Thank you.  

Church News 

Stock Creek needs a part-time Minis-

ter of Worship & Music. Contact Mark  

(865) 603-2016 or call  573-8881. 

W. Maryville needs a choir leader . 

Call 983-5510, 258-1252.  
Sept 2018 Liberty Assisted Living Clover Hill 

2nd Mount Zion  

9th Niles Ferry  

16th  Oakland 

23rd Oakview  

30th Old Chilhowee  

Oct 2018 Liberty Assisted Living Clover Hill 

7th Old Piney Grove  

14th  Parkway  

21st   Piney Grove  

28th  Piney Level   

Nov 2018 Liberty Assisted Living Clover Hill 

4th Pleasant Grove   

11th Prospect   

18th  Salem  

25rd Six Mile   

 

Guide Lines for           

Messengers to the        

Annual Meeting of the 

Chilhowee Baptist         

Association 

 

The association shall be com-

posed of messengers from 

Baptist churches forming the 

body as follows: The officers 

of the association, if not duly 

elected messengers from 

their churches, shall be ex-

officio members; also by vir-

tue of their appointment, the 

chairman of the committees 

on reports. Each church may 

send there (3) duly elected 

messengers and one addi-

tional messenger for every 

one hundred (100) members 

or a fraction thereof, with a 

maximum of ten (10) mes-

sengers from any one church.  
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Summer Camp season is officially over, but that does-

n’t mean that Camp Tipton has slowed down!  The work of 

continually improving our programs and facilities is in full 

swing.  Every day efforts are being made to make Camp 

Tipton into the best possible ministry it can be. 

September marks the beginning of our fundraising efforts 

to send kids to Camp.  This past summer, approximately 

1/3 of our campers came on some sort of reduced tuition.  

These are families with parents that are unemployed, un-

deremployed, foster children, and other situations which prevent them from being able to afford ade-

quate child care.  Most of these campers attend the entire summer, which provides us with a great op-

portunity to reach the child and the family.  We never turn a child away based on their family’s inability to 

pay the weekly fee of $100.  We do this knowing that God will provide through our churches and individ-

ual support.  In light of this, you will likely see in your church and possibly your mailbox a letter asking you 

to consider giving to this cause.  Your support, whether financial or through prayer, directly assists in the 

Great Commission being fulfilled in Blount County. If you would like to give to this cause, simply send a 

check to the Baptist office at 341 East Lincoln Rd., Alcoa TN 37701 c/o Child to Camp. 

The Fall is also a great time to host a retreat, campout, or picnic at Camp Tipton.  We are happy to      

 announce that paintball is back at Camp Tipton.  This could be a great activity for a campout, youth     

retreat, or even just a day-long team building activity for a small group.  Also, don’t forget that we have 

the block party trailers!  These aren’t just for Trunk or Treat;  they are great activities for children’s       

ministries all year long!  For pricing and availability on retreats, day activities, and the block party 

trailer, call Camp at 865-257-2288 or you can email camptipton@gmail.com. 

 

Carter Brown, Camp Tipton Director 

CAMP TIPTON  
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 C H A R M  

 

CHilhowee ARea Ministries 

Campground and Upside Down Ministries 

As summer winds down, our summer mission teams have come and gone. We are so grateful for those 

that came and shared CHRIST with our campers and community. We had teams from Kentucky, Georgia, 

Florida, Alabama, North Carolina, and Tennessee serving in four campgrounds: Lazy Daze, KOA, Little Ar-

row, and Mountaineer. For the first time, Big Meadow Campground requested and was provided a team 

during a week in July. Not only did the teams work in the Morning and Evening programs in the camp-

grounds, but many of the teams participated in Upside- Down Ministries by giving away free ice cream 

and window washings at the IGA, helping with the 4th July celebration, helping tubers out of Little River, 

pressure washing and painting the CHARM building, going store to store, and providing lunches for Motel 

Workers. 

Sunday Services 

Sunday services continue at the pavilions of four campgrounds. The numbers of campers participating 

has increased greatly this year especially in Mountaineer and Little Arrow Campgrounds. Roy Goss 

(retired minister from Wear’s Valley) has assumed the position at Big Meadow Campground after the res-

ignation of Larry Carter who faithfully served there for 12 years. 

KOA Wednesday am Bible study 

Steve Monroe is leading the group in a study of Revelation each Wednesday morning at 8:30am. This 

study is open to everyone. 

Townsend Elementary 

For the third year in a row, Callahan First Baptist from Callahan, Florida provided a backpack filled with 

school supplies for each student on Registration Day. Candy jars for the teachers and cafeteria staffs 

were filled with chocolate candies by CHARM members. 

Motel Ministry 

Two teams provided lunches for motel workers this summer:  Jodeco Baptist Church from Stockbridge, 

Georgia and Callahan First Baptist. In addition, Elizabethton First Baptist provided bottles of cold water 

and goody bags for all the workers. All three teams enjoyed meeting the workers, taking prayer requests 

and praying with the workers. The workers continue to receive a Bible story each week, and many prayer 

requests are received. After studying, òTwelve Women of the Bibleó, the workers are now receiving stories 

about The Heroes of the Faith as found in Hebrews 11.  Many thanks go out to the churches and individu-

als who have donated baking and snack items for the workers. 

Nana’s Blessing Box continues to be filled with non-perishable items, hygiene, and baby items. Thank you 

to individuals who have placed or contributed items for the needy in the Townsend community. 

Upcoming Events  

September is a busy month for CHARM, and you are invited to join us. 

Labor Day Week-end, CHARM members will be in three campgrounds giving out free ice cream, playing 

bingo, and sharing CHRIST with the campers. 

On Sunday, September 9th, a hot breakfast will be served to the motel workers at the CHARM building, 

and plans are being made for a free clothing giveaway for motel and campground workers. 

The “Faith Riders”, a Christian motorcycle group, will be in Townsend, September 19th-22nd. We are ex-

cited that they are having their state convention this year in Townsend. The Faith Riders will set up at the 

Marathon Gas Station in Townsend and on the Dragon on Hwy 129 to minister and share their faith to 

bikers.  A day is also planned for the bikers to give away free ice cream and wash windshields at IGA. 

Children’s Bike Safety Day is September 22nd in the field next to the IGA. CHARM will be providing games, 

crafts, and Bible story books for the children. 

The Fall Festival is Friday and Saturday, September 28th-29th (set up is on 26th) behind the Visitor’s Cen-

ter. CHARM will have the Chapel set up for Bible storytelling, a children’s area for games and crafts (and 

the famous washtub and clothes line), and will be providing refreshments and assistance to the vendors. 
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A Blessing for CHARM 

Steve & Kathy Myers were invited & recently attended a 5 day Global Impact Celebration (GIC) at Callahan First 

Baptist Church in Callahan, FL. They were given a projector and blow up screen to allow CHARM to show movies & 

slide presentations to the community to further the work being done in Townsend. 

Prayer Requests 

Please continue to pray for a Director for CHARM, Pray about how you can become involved with this ministry . 

Please pray as CHARM seeks new ways to reach the lost in Townsend & for GOD’s direction in possibly providing 

computer training & GED preparation for low income workers in the future. CHARM would love to share what we do 

& the ministry opportunities available to your church or group. Thank you, Immanuel Baptist for allowing Kathy 

Myers & Pat Flynn to come & speak to your ladies group. We would like to invite you, your Sunday School class, 

your church’s youth group, or family to join with us  in our CHARM events. These are all events that any age can 

participate in, & we always need your help. Call the CBA Office @ 865-982-0499 or the Monroe’s @ 865-300-8827 

to discuss participation 

Steve and Sandra Monroe, Upside Down Coordinators 

 C H A R M  C O N T I N U E D  

 ñLegacy of Faithò 

 

Itôs Monday morning. Iôm always worn out on Mondays after being ñupò for Sundays. Not a bad exhaustion. More of a thankful exhaus-

tionðbecause I was privileged to serve yesterday. As a ministerôs wife, sometimes just BEING is serving, even if youôre not in a spe-

cific church service position. Ask most any ministerôs wife about Monday mornings and I suspect if theyôre honest, youôll find they may 

feel worn out then too, yet theyôre thankful for the opportunity to be called to this position. So how could BEING be as, or more, re-

warding than DOING? 

This weekend, Senator John McCain passed away. Iôm fascinated by the news stories about his life. Not his death. His life. The media 

coverage centers on two key ways he left a legacy for our country. First, the stories share about his bravery and tenacity during the 

five-and-a-half years he endured as a prisoner of war in Vietnam. Reporters explain how McCainôs military service led him to political 

service, which is the second focus of the story.  

In his book entitled, ñFaith of My Fathers: A Family Memoir,ò McCain explains, ñIn prison, I fell in love with my country. I had loved her 

before then....It wasn't until I had lost America for a time that I realized how much I loved her. ò Difficulty propelled him to service. So, 

which part of his life was more significant? The years as a POW, or the years he has served our country as a political leader? Seems 

almost absurd to ask, doesnôt it? Both seasons of his life were equally important and made him the man that the media honors this 

morning. See, when he was a POW, he could DO very little. His actions were limited. We hear the story today because he simply en-

dured.  

Romans 5:3b-4 reminds us, ñwe also exult in our tribulations, knowing that tribulation brings about perseverance; 4 and perseverance, 

proven character....(NASB)ò It was McCainôs character, formed through years of tribulation, that defined him. His character meant that 

even when he could DO almost nothing as a POW during his imprisonment, he was BEING a hero. The character formed during the 

years he could only endure (ñbeò), propelled him to serve actively in the political arena. Just as McCainôs character led him to action, 

our character as a Christian should propel us to action. It should compel us to be DOING Kingdom work. 

As a minister, ministerôs wife, or layperson, we have seasons of life when our service is in simply BEING a follower of Christ. Perhaps 

health, family needs, or age limit us from engaging in active ministry. In those seasons, seek to display Christ-like character and build 

a heritage of faith for those coming behind you. When seasons of life permit, engage in actively DOING ministry. Build a heritage of 

faith through acts of ministry. In all that you doðand in all that you areðas long as God permits you to live on this earth, you are 

building a legacy of some kind. So make that legacy count. Leave a legacy of faith.  

Jeanne Styles  

WŜŀƴƴŜΩǎ ƘǳǎōŀƴŘΣ .Ŝƴ {ǘȅƭŜǎΣ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǎǘƻǊ ƻŦ bƛƭŜǎ CŜǊǊȅ .ŀǇǘƛǎǘ /ƘǳǊŎƘ  

 MINISTERõS WIVES 

https://bible.knowing-jesus.com/Romans/5/4/type/nasb


RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Primary Business Address 

Your Address Line 2 

Your Address Line 3 

Your Address Line 4 

Office  865 982-0499 

Email  info@cbalive.org 

Web page www.cbalive.org    
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The Messenger 

Chilhowee Baptist Association 

341 E. Lincoln Ave. 

Alcoa, TN 37701 

   To  receive by email or to unsubscribe from this newsletter call 865-982-0499 or email info@cbalive.org . 

 UNIQUE OUTREACH OPPORTUNITY 

Apologetics Conference & Night 

of Worship 

Sept. 30, 2018 

Join us at the Knoxville Zoo for a day of witnessing the power of our Creator! 

Speaker: Dr. Jody Dean 

¶ Admission to Zoo 1:00-5:00 pm ($10 entry fee) 

¶ Conference 5:00-8:00 pm 

The Apologetics Conference gives an amazing reason for the hope within you. 

Contact Jarrett Scott (jscott@tnbaptist.org) or 615.371.7905 for further information. 

INVITE A FRIEND CHANGE A LIFE ! 

Register at TheApologeticsConference.com 

mailto:jscott@tnbaptist.org

